
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students 

Following the announcement from the Premier last night (28June), Kennedy will be open for 
the remainder of this week and the timetable will run as normal with face-to-face delivery of 
the curriculum. Restrictions are in place to ensure a safe environment for all members of our 
community. Visitors are not permitted on campus for the lockdown period.  

Masks are required to be worn by all College staff and students at all times. Teaching staff 
are permitted to remove their mask if teaching to enable clear enunciation. 
 
All students are expected to provide their own masks. Please ensure your child has a spare 
mask in case of breakage/damage. For details on the type/quality of masks required, please 
refer to the healthy wa guidelines. The College will have a supply of disposable masks 
available from the Health Centre for anyone who needs one. 
 

At this stage, all extra events following events have been postponed including the 
Kennedy insights seminar on Thursday evening. 

We are conscious that the COVID situation in Western Australia can change at any time and 
are grateful that we are able to continue to deliver our educational programs this week. We 
will inform you as soon as practicable if any further changes occur. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Mr Mark Ashby 

Principal 

mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
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